
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 655000 – Email: ffn1@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

January 2022

DERBY STREET

Dates for the Diary:
NATIONAL SOUP MONTH

Each week we will be making a different kind of soup for tea. If you 
child has a favourite please let us know. 

23rd January 2022 
NATIONAL HANDWRITING DAY

We will be writing cards and letters. 

FARMERS
The children have enjoyed listening to the story 
‘Stickman’ relating to Christmas. This linked in with the 
weather as it was snowing. We enjoyed craft activities, 
we went on a hunt exploring outdoors where we 
collected a number of natural resources for their forest 
school activity and used them to create a house for the 
stickman. The farmers were able to recognise the 
different colours on the leaves and the textures as well 
as finding big and small sticks.

LAMBS
The children have been exploring musical 
instruments, creating lots of sounds and 
songs. Our favourite song to sing has been 
baa baa black sheep which we sang as we 
created very loud music with our 
instruments. 

JANUARY – FEBRUARY LEARNING SPRINT: 
We will be focusing on healthy eating - we will be teaching the children about the 
importance of daily exercise, recording if we eat our five a day and learning about 

portions of food we should be eating. 


